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Comments: While I realize that forests need to be managed in various ways for their long term health, I have

serious concerns over the lack of detail in the Foothills Landscape Project. The Chattahoochee Forest holds a

special place in my heart as I'm sure it does for many other Georgians. With the pace of development in metro

Atlanta, we are losing green spaces at an alarming rate. Thankfully, the Chattahoochee Forest is a relatively

short drive from the city and it provides a much needed refuge from the grind of the big city. 

 

Again, forests need to be managed for their health and safety, but details are too vague for a project of this

magnitude. Removing or limiting public input is absolutely unacceptable as these are PUBLIC lands after all. It

should not be up to the sole discretion of the Forest Service to make decisions that will have decades-long

impact on OUR forests.

 

Thank you for your time.


